
Friends, 
 
Please consider supporting my/our team and Cleveland Sight Center’s 15th Annual White Cane 
Walk on Saturday, August 8! This special event is one of CSC’s annual events to raise critical 
dollars to support their mission of empowering people with vision loss to reach their full 
potential and raise awareness of the agency and the services it provides.  
 
I have been involved with Cleveland Sight Center since INSERT YEAR and it is truly a 
remarkable agency – the premier resource in our region for those with blindness or vision loss.  
 
While this year may look a little different with a virtual walk, we will all be walking for the same 
reason – to empower individuals of all ages with blindness or low vision to live a life of 
independence and fulfillment. 
 
Fundraising is vital to continuation of programs and services, due to decreased available funding 
because of Covid-19. Please consider supporting this year’s event by making a gift to our team, 
TEAM NAME.  
 
To donate to my/our INSERT TEAM NAME team, please click:  INSERT TEAM LINK 
When donating you will have the option to register to walk virtually as well. A $15 donation is 
suggested for all walkers. 
 
#If you prefer to donate by check please make check out to: 
Cleveland Sight Center 
In the memo line write “INSERT TEAM NAME” and mail to: 
White Cane Walk, c/o Cleveland Sight Center, 1909 E. 101st, Cleveland, OH 44106 

 
Thank you in advance for your support of a cause that means so much to me/us! 
 
INSERT NAMES 
 

 
Cleveland Sight Center – University Circle – 1909 East 101st Street – Cleveland, OH 44106 


